
Fundraising Event: 
Hey Sharks! Craving something sweet? We’ve got you covered! Our
international issues club is hosting another Bubble Tea Fundraiser
this week! Come by today at lunch in C lounge to preorder your
favourite flavour—like classic milk tea, taro, or matcha! Drinks are
just $6 each and all proceeds go toward supporting Richmond
Hospital. Bubble tea pickup day is May 7. Don’t miss out—treat
yourself and support a great cause at the same time! 

A Message from the Career Advisor: 
Grade 10 and 11 students you are invited to come meet the KPU
recruiter. Learn about the many different post-secondary programs
KPU has to offer you. They will have a booth located outside of the
Shark Tank on Tuesday, May 6 during lunch hour. 

Message from the Library: 
Congratulations to the winners of Book Bingo's April prize draw!   
  
May is the LAST MONTH for Book Bingo! At the end of the month,
we have one final monthly prize draw for those who finish one or
more books this month, PLUS a grand prize draw for all those who
have finished a row on their bingo cards. To enter, get your bingo
card stamped by June 2. Every Book Bingo participant gets invited
to a pizza party. Don't miss out on your chance to read great stories
and win prizes! 
 


